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MEMORANDUM 18 022
TO: TOWN COUNCIL
FROM: ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYO
RE: CPC-HISTORIC PRESERVATION AT ABIGAIL ADAMS HOUSE
DATE: APRIL 6, 2018

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

“That the Town of Weymouth appropriate $24,500 Community Preservation Fund-Historic
Resources Fund Balance (4906-321005) for the completion of improvements to the HVAC
system of the Abigail Adams House as described in the attached request for funding put
forward by the Weymouth Department of Planning and Community Development.

Public hearing and legal notice is required.”

At the time this measure was submitted, the CPA Historic Resources fund balance was
$53,615.00.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Robert L. Hedlund, Mayor
FROM: Eric Schneider, Principal Planner
DATE: April 6, 2017 .

SUBJECT:  Request for Funding - CPA

At the April 5, 2017 meeting of the Community Preservation Committee, the committee reviewed and
discussed the application put forward by the Abigail Adams Historical Society in the amount of $24,500
for improvements at Abigail Adams House. John Dennehy, President, Abigail Adams Historical Society,
presented the request for completion of improvements to the HVAC,; specifically, the cooling portion, and
for the installation of lighting in the three main rooms on the first floor of Abigail Adams House.

After review and discussion, the following motion was approved unanimously.

Motion to appropriate and fund $24,500 for the completion of improvements to the HVAC, specifically,
the cooling portion and for the installation of lighting in the three main rooms on the first floor of Abigail
Adams House as described in the request put forward by the Abigail Adams Historical Society, from the
historic resources fund balance account. 4906-321005

The Community Preservation Committec appreciates your review and action on this recommendation.

ATTACHMENT:

CC:

Funding Request submitted by the Abigail Adams Historical Society dated
March 29, 2018

Brian Connolly, CFO
Christopher Hannan, Chairman, CPC



